Eve O'Sullivan

Subject: Re. Licence Amendment Request: CR06889 W0269-01 EPA043055

From: Derek Luby <dluby@slrconsulting.com>

Sent: Friday 27 May 2022 12:52

To: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie>

Subject: Re. Licence Amendment Request: CR06889 W0269-01 EPA043055

Dear Sir / Madam

| am following up the email below to enquire what progress has been made on the application for a technical
amendment (TA) in respect of a change to the licence boundary at Roadstone’s waste recovery facility at Fassaroe,
Bray, Co. Wicklow (Licence Ref. Ref W0269-01)

By the Agency

| would appreciate if you could advise by return email of the expected timeline for any feedback or decision from
the Agency on the application.

Regards

SLR”

Derek Luby

Technical Director and Technical Discipline Manager - Geotechnical Engineering

© +3531296 4667
o dluby@slrconsulting.com

SLR Consulting Ireland
7 Dundrum Business Park, Windy Arbour, Dublin, D14 N2Y7
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From: noreply Reply <noreply@epa.ie>
Sent: 06 May 2022 18:30

To: Derek Luby <dluby@slrconsulting.com>
Subject: Re. Licence Amendment Request: CR06889 W0269-01 EPA043055

Dear Derek Luby ,



The Agency wishes to acknowledge receipt of your Licence Amendment request Ref. No. CR06889 in relation to the
above licence.

This request will be examined and you will be contacted in due course.
Yours sincerely

Environmental Licensing Programme,
Office of Environmental Sustainability,
Tel: 053-9160600



